 Chairman Nargiso called the regular meeting of the Butler Planning Board for November 14, 2019 to order followed by a Pledge to the Flag.  Chairman noted that this meeting is being held in conformance with the Sunshine Law Requirements having been duly advertised and posted at Borough Hall.

ROLL CALL:
Present:    Donnelly, Roche, Donza, Brown, Piccirillo, Vath, Finelli, Nargiso
Absent:  Veneziano (excused)   

APPROVAL OF MINUTES – September and October 2019

Motion:  Vath
Second:  Brown

Voted Aye: Donza, Brown, Piccirillo, Finelli, Vath, Nargiso
Abstain:  Donnelly, Roche

APPROVAL OF VOUCHERS

Motion to approve as presented:
Motion:  Finelli
Second:  Brown
Voted Aye:  Donnelly, Roche, Donza, Brown, Piccirillo, Vath, Finelli, Nargiso
Voted Nay:  None

CORRESPONDENCE:

Letter received from Richard Clemack, Esq. requesting an adjournment of application 19-202V – 103 Arch Street to the December 19, 2019 meeting

Application will be carried to December 19, 2019 by motion
Motion:  Finelli
Second:  Brown
Voted Aye:  Donnelly, Roche, Donza, Brown, Piccirillo, Vath, Finelli, Nargiso
Voted Nay:  None

APPLICATION TO BE HEARD:

NC19-63	Joseph Occhiogrosso
		65 High Street
		Block 13 Lot 1

Applicant was a no shown claiming he did not realize that he had to appear in person.

Application carried to December 19, 2019, notice will be carried
Motion:  Brown
Second:  Donnelly
Voted Aye:  Donnelly, Roche, Donza, Brown, Piccirillo, Vath, Finelli, Nargiso
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